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UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA—COOPERATIVE EXTENSION—GLENN COUNTY 

SECTIONAL PRESENTATION DAY REGISTRATION  
Sign up for Sectional Presentation Day online by Wednesday, March 23: 

 

Presenter Entry 
http://ucanr.edu/survey/survey.cfm?surveynumber=17176 

 
 

Judge/Room Coordinator Entry 
http://ucanr.edu/survey/survey.cfm?surveynumber=17177 

 
 

Don’t forget to visit the website for more information on Presentation Day at: http://
ceglenn.ucanr.edu/Glenn_County_4-H_Program_286/County_Events/

Sectional_Presentation_Day/. 

Bunny 

BONANZA 

COUNTYWIDE ROBOTICS PROJECT 
The 4-H Council purchased the curriculum for the new Countywide Robotics Project.  Upon review, there are many 
more items called a "Trunk of Junk" that will need to be purchased to run the Robotics project.  At this time, the 
project is canceled until the exact cost per member is determined with the robotics activities listed in the 
manual.  Look for a potential Countywide Robotics Project in the fall of 2016.  Thank you everyone for you interest 
and patience.  For more information or questions, contact Patricia Sims at sims_family4@yahoo.com. 

                      NEW EVENT SUGGESTION BOX! 

  

 

Food Fiesta, Creative Arts & 

Skills Day was a blast! 

Have a suggestion to make an event run more smoothly?  Know someone that might be able to 
help with the program? Updated on the website is a new suggestion box survey link, available 
year round at http://ceglenn.ucanr.edu/Glenn_County_4-H_Program_286/Suggestion_Box/.  This 
suggestion box is open to all 4-H members, leaders and families.  Thanks for taking the time to 
help us make the 4-H program better! 

Great job to all the participants and thank you to all the businesses who  
donated to the event! 
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